Administration:

- Update and approval of 2017 PACAC budget
- Cenotaph Advisory Committee joint ad hoc subcommittee appointments
- Appointment of chair and members of the Designation and Permitting Sub-Committee
- Adoption of Regulation 9/06 of the Ontario Heritage Act

Special Projects:

- Heritage Hunt
- Doors Open Peterborough- Sustainability partnership
- Places of Faith Workshop
- Adjacency Workshop
- Peterborough hiSTORIES Project
- Official Plan Amendment Review and Recommendations

Review of Alteration Applications:

- 538 King Street
- 62 Dunlop Street

Review of Heritage Conservation District Grant Applications

- 300 Frederick Avenue
- 581 Bolivar Street
- 303 Frederick Avenue

Letters to Council/Staff:

- 2017-01-12: Re: PACAC Response to proposed design of 25 Merino Road
- 2017-20-01: Re: PACAC Support for Bill C-323
- 2017-03-13: Re: PACAC Correspondence to the Cenotaph Advisory Committee with regard to the changes being proposed to the Citizens' War Memorial (Cenotaph)
- 2017-05-23: Re: PACAC Endorsement for funds for a heritage conservation plan for the downtown
- 2017-06-06: Re: PACAC Response to File Z1608: 265/269 Edinburgh Street severance
- 2017-09-08: Re: PACAC Response to File SPC-941: 175 Hunter Street East
- 2017-09-08: Re: PACAC Response to File Z1707: 186 Romaine Street

- 2017-12-07 Re: PACAC Response to File PACAC17-040: 475 George Street N
- 2017-12-07 Re: PACAC Response to File Z1717: 391 Parkhill Road

Presentations received:

- 2017-01-05: Presentation from the agent of the owners regarding the design for 25 Merino Road
- 2017-01-02: Presentation from the Heritage Resources Coordinator regarding the Heritage Conservation District Incentive Programme
- 2017-06-01: Presentation from Ken Trevelyn regarding the proposed alteration to 62 Dunlop Street
- 2017-06-01: Presentation from the City's Policy and Research Planner on its role in providing comments relevant to Committee of Adjustment applications
- 2017-06-01: Presentation from the City Planner regarding the Liftlock Subdivision Development
- 2017-06-01: Presentation from Lett Architects regarding the proposed design for the City Hall elevator
- 2017-11-02: Presentation from Community Services Director, Ken Doherty, regarding King George Public School
- 2017-12-06: Presentation from Atria Development regarding the plans for the YMCA redevelopment project

Project Endorsements:

2017-05-04: Endorsement of a Conservation District study for the Downtown

Attendance at Public Meetings:

•

Participation on Municipal Planning and Project Committees:

•

Conferences Attended:

• Annual Conference of the National Trust of Canada, October